
 

  

 
 

I would like to object to the proposed building in Croft. 

As a resident of  Croft, this is particularly alarming for the entry traffic, village traffic, village 
school and numbers to get into the local high school, reduction in local house prices and extra burden on local 
clubs.  It is already difficult to enter and exit deacons close with the traffic and parked cars. 

I feel that the small village, which has a fantastic community spirit and has managed to maintain this for many 
years is in danger of becoming yet another bursting  larger village with split communities from a more multi 
school environment.  Our semi rural feel in this green belt area is very precious in today's world and it would 
truly be a disgrace to spoil this area. 

Also please bear in mind that this area already has the looming HS2 plans bringing down house prices and 
spoiling farmland. 

I also feel that we are under pressure to reply in a very short timescale. 
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